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These four Christmas postcards are part of a larger collection owned by the Historical Society of 

Carroll County. They illustrate the range of designs popular in the late 1800s and early 1900s 

and the sentiments, both humorous and traditional, expressed. 

 

 

Mary Ann Ashcraft is a library volunteer at the Historical Society of Carroll County. 
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